
1

Sap Comments (CDC)

From: Falone, Emily (HHS/ASPR)
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2010 1:25 PM
To: Sap Comments (CDC)
Cc: Mayer, Harry (HHS/ASPR/OPEO); Formanski, Stephen (HHS/ASPR/OPEO)
Subject: Comments on HHS Notice, Select Agent/toxin Biennial Review

Comment:  If select agents and toxins are listed in a priority order, suggest that weight be 
given to whether or not a medical intervention is available.   
 
Emily P. Falone  MS CEM CBCP 
Regional Emergency Coordinator 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
ASPR/Region III 
150 South Independence Mall - West, Suite 429 
Philadelphia, PA  19106 
215-861-4390 (desk) 
215-861-4363 (fax) 
215-435-4308 (cell) 
emily.falone@hhs.gov 
 
Reference:   
Yesterday HHS published a notice on its current list of select agents and toxins, which is currently its biennial 
review process. HHS is seeking comments until August 20, 2010 on whether any agent/toxin should be added 
or removed from the list, and whether the list should be tiered or even stratified according to the risk and 
security requirements for each one. The notice may be found here: http://edocket.access.gpo.gov/2010/2010-
17728.htm 
 


